Warmest wishes for a wonderful holiday from
the

FRANCES PERKINS CENTER
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Tomlin Coggeshall, Frances Perkins' grandson, sharing the stage with Senator George Mitchell
at the inaugural Perkins-Mitchell Dinner hosted by the
Maine Democratic Party, December 4, 2015.




As you reflect on moments that inspired you this past year, we hope
you will include the achievements made by the Frances Perkins Center.

Your support made these possible.

Please consider supporting our efforts once again as we look ahead

to more exciting events in 2016.




